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Dear Parents/Guardians,

Textbook requirements for the school year 2019/20 are on the school website.  
A service has been developed to enable parents to order their child’s books through the school office ready for collection at the end of August (date TBC).  

To avail of this service, please return ONE completed copy of the booklist to the school — office WITH  A  DEPOSIT  OF  (€50.00)  BY  FRIDAY 23rd  May  2019.
PLEASE  insert THE  NAME  AND  ADDRESS  OF  THE  STUDENT IN  THE  SPACE  PROVIDED ON THE BOOKLIST.

A small number of second-hand books will also be available on the collection day.

For  further clarification please  contact Book Haven at (835 3806)

Deposits   by cheque or  postal order please made payable to (Chapter and Verse Books Ltd T/A Book Haven) 835 3806 / 8498349
 (Unit 10, Block 4, Ashbourne Business Park.) 
  RETURN  BOOKLIST WITH  DEPOSIT  TO  THE  OFFICE
The school office cannot process cash or card payments for Book Haven  

